
          

            26th July 2023 

All Balconies 

Dear Residents 

It has been brought to our attention that despite previous notices advising to 

not use balconies during working hours, several cases have been reported that 

this has not been adhered too. 

We have therefore been advised by Network Homes to seal off all balcony doors 

in the coming weeks if not already done so. This is more important now than 

ever as Higgins must maintain a safe working environment for their staff and 

subcontractors. 

Additional signage and fencing may be used to prevent access to balconies to 

increase residents’ safety which is a key concern for the cladding contractor. 

As always we are very grateful for residents ongoing understanding, cooperation 

and support and we understand the frustration that you must be feeling and you 

can be assure that everyone is doing their best to keep this project moving the 

right direction. 

 

IMPORTANT PLEASE READ 

We will be blocking off balconies if not already done so for your own 

safety as it is currently unsafe to use.   

Please accept our sincere apologies for any inconvenience caused by 

this. 

 

Higgins Partnerships on behalf of Network Homes    

          


